
J u l y  2 7 ,  1 9 9 2

D e a r  S i s t e r s ,

The Constitutional Accord agreed upon by the First Ministers on July 7th is completely 
unacceptable to women. Nothing that women have fought for in the constitutional process 
has been achieved. This was supposed to be the Canada round but the needs of 52% of 
the population have been ignored. This agreement sidelines women's concerns.

NAC and the Native Women's Association of Canada have now called a women's 
constitutional conference for August 24th in Ottawa. The conference will be held 
from noon until 9:00 p.m. in the Reading Room, Centre Block, Parliament Hill. We 
have no money to do this, and we are hoping that women will find their own 
ingenious ways to get to the conference as they did ten years ago.    If you can 
make a contribution of any kind - money, time, supplies - to make this conference 
possible, your help will be deeply appreciated.

I n  a d d i t i o n  t o  t h e  t e l e p h o n e  n u m b e r s  o n  t h e  fl y e r  y o u  m a y  c o n t a c t
m e  a t  4 1 6 - 6 5 4 - 8 1 3 0  f o r  f u r t h e r  i n f o r m a t i o n  a b o u t  t h e  c o n f e r e n c e .

Yours sincerely,

Judy Rebick 
President 

Enc.
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